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Apple App store fee changes

Changes expected to reduce platform commissions and lift operating margins over time

San Francisco-based Life360, Inc. (Life360 or the Company) (ASX: 360) today released comments
on the expected impact of changes announced to Apple App Store regulations.

Background

Apple Inc (NASDAQ:AAPL) recently announced a proposed settlement of a class action lawsuit
that includes changes to its App Store regulations that will allow software developers to tell
customers about ways to pay for services outside the Apple ecosystem. These changes may make
it easier for some applications to steer customers toward alternative forms of payment. Apple, in
common with other platform providers, charges fees - commonly referred to as “commissions” - of
up to 30% of revenue.

Implications for Life360 Inc.

Life360 currently generates most of its direct revenue (US$36.4million in CY21 H1) via the two
major platform providers, Apple and Google (NASDAQ:GOOGL). In CY21 H1, Life360 paid
commissions amounting to US$9.4million (26% of direct revenue). The Company has previously
announced the launch of a direct-to-premium web-based channel where consumers will be able
to subscribe directly to Life360 using credit cards for payment. While these regulation changes
will have little impact on Life360 in CY21, the ability to more aggressively market alternative
payment options to users, (such as the new web-based payment option), is expected to result in
higher operating margins for the business over time.

Authorisation

Chris Hulls, Director, Co-Founder and Chief Executive Officer of Life360 authorised this
announcement being given to ASX.

About Life360

Life360 operates a platform for today’s busy families, bringing them closer together by helping
them better know, communicate with and protect the people they care about most. The Company’s
core offering, the Life360 mobile app, is a market leading app for families, with features that range
from communications to driving safety and location sharing. Life360 is based in San Francisco and
had more than 32 million monthly active users (MAU) as at June 2021, located in more than 195
countries.
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Life360’s CDlIs are issued in reliance on the exemption from registration contained in Regulation S of the US Securities Act of 1933 (Securities Act)
for offers of securities which are made outside the US. Accordingly, the CDlIs, have not been, and will not be, registered under the Securities Act or
the laws of any state or other jurisdiction in the US. As a result of relying on the Regulation S exemption, the CDls are ‘restricted securities’ under
Rule 144 of the Securities Act. This means that you are unable to sell the CDlIs into the US or to a US person who is not a QIB for the foreseeable
future except in very limited circumstances until after the end of the restricted period, unless the re-sale of the CDlIs is registered under the Securities
Act or an exemption is available. To enforce the above transfer restrictions, all CDIs issued bear a FOR Financial Product designation on the ASX.
This designation restricts any CDIs from being sold on ASX to US persons excluding QIBs. However, you are still able to freely transfer your CDIs
on ASX to any person other than a US person who is not a QIB. In addition, hedging transactions with regard to the CDIs may only be conducted
in accordance with the Securities Act.
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